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The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of the Republic of Korea at the UPR’s Session and thanks it for presenting its National Report.
Serbia commends the efforts of the Republic of Korea invested in implementation of the accepted recommendations from the previous UPR cycles and all measures taken to improve the human rights situation in the country. In particular, we welcome the Government’s continuous efforts to improve social equality by expanding the social safety net for vulnerable groups. We also welcome the established frameworks to address various forms of violence against women in a systematic and comprehensive manner. 
We recommend introducing comprehensive policies and strategies to address all forms of violence and abuse against children, including online violence, as well as to ensure prevention of all forms of abuse of older persons.   
[bookmark: _GoBack]Serbia wishes the Republic of Korea a successful and fruitful review process. 


